2018 SCRAMBLERS Golf League

Membership Application

Name:________________________________________

Work Phone:  _______________  Home Phone:  _________________  M/S: _________

Home Address: ___________________________________________________________

City, Zip: _______________________________________________________________

Email Address: ___________________________________________________________

Other BEGA Leagues: _____________________________________________________

The Scramblers Golf League at the Nile Golf Club is scheduled to begin Monday, April 2, 2018.  We will play for 20 weeks divided into two halves.  You must schedule your own tee times or join a group that has a tee time.  There will be mid-morning groups that arrangements can be made with to play along with them.  Green fees are $17.00 for nine holes again this year. We will be playing the front nine only for league play and possibly the back nine once a month (we have requested with the course management).  Practice rounds may be setup prior to the start of league by calling the Nile Pro Shop at 425 776 5154.  We will have one “Field Day” in July or early August; we will be sending out additional information on this event later.

Our league dues will be $50.00.  The BEGA dues remain the same this year $15.00 for Employees and Associates, $10.00 for retirees, and $8.00 for those that have paid dues in another league.  Make your check payable to Scramblers Golf League for $65.00 ($60.00 for retirees and $58.00 for second league) and send with this form to our Treasurer at his home address:

Murray McIntyre, 206 504 9532    

send to his home address:
501 NW 178th Pl





Shoreline, WA 98177 

For those who want to join the BEGA Golf Club to continue to maintain or start a WSGA Handicap, go to the online web site at www.begagolf.org.  You DO NOT have to belong to GHIN to play in BEGA tournaments, we will maintain a handicap for you.   If you have a GHIN handicap, it will be used in the BEGA tournaments.  The fee for the GHIN handicap is $40.00.  Follow the online instructions and payments are done electronically.  I encourage everyone to play in the BEGA tournaments, they’re fun and played on some very good courses. 
We are always looking for players to join our league.  If you know of any fellow employees or family members who might be interested, make a copy of this and share, or contact me and I will send them the information.  If you are not playing this year please call or email Ken Schoolcraft at 206 550 2448 or kenschoolcraft@comcast.net
For New Members

(_) I played in the _____________________ league last year.  (Please provide handicap information from your former league Secretary).
(_) I do not have a BEGA handicap and will play scratch the first night.
